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Voter fraud in general has been extremely exaggerated in a blatant attempt to 

suppress votes. Mail in ballots are safe and secure and have been used in Oregon 

with great success since 1998. In addition vote-by-mail is overwhelmingly popular 

with both Democrats and Republicans. Any attempt to do away with this program is 

an obvious attempt to subvert the will of the people and an obvious form of voter 

suppression. Rest assured any politician who supports this measure will pay a major 

political price. Obviously I am vehemently against this bill. 


